
Good evening, my name is Shon Crumley and I am the owner of a towing company. I 
have been in the industry for more than 10 years now and have noticed how much 
more dangerous our jobs are than when I started. I am happy to hear that there 
has been a group put together and hope that they will be able to help the towing 
industry as well. Since Jan. 1 there has been around 25 tow operators killed 
while working the white line in N America this year. The fines need to be ones 
that send a clear message, but also need to be enforced. I would like to see 
lights on tow trucks changed to a different color to separate them for 
construction vehicles, oversized loads,etc. I have met with CAA management in 
Regina on this matter and it is a growing concern for us all. Nobody slows down 
for tow operators on the side of the highway.  
   
   I would invite you to call a tow company, follow us around, we are out there 
day in and day out and may be able to offer some suggestions or you may be able 
to witness what needs to be done. If its a tow company or a highway crew we all 
have the same goal.... to go home to our families.  
   
   If you have any questions or would like to hear some of my suggestions I can 
be reached at 306-520-7500 
   
   
   
   Thank you for your time 
   Shon Crumley 
   Dakota Towing Ltd 
 

 


